
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Sealed bids for construction of water mains in the City of Melrose will be received at the
Engineering Division located in City Hall, 562 Main Street Melrose, Massachusetts 02176 until 1:00
PM on May 20, 2020, at which time bids will be opened and publicly read aloud. 

The contract consists of furnishing and installing approximately 5,000 feet of 8-inch ductile iron
water main, valves, hydrants, copper service connections, and temporary bypass piping.  The
work is located on First Street, Damon Avenue, Glendale Avenue, Echo Street, Mount Vernon
Street, Brown Street, and Wyoming Heights within the city of Melrose, Massachusetts.  

Contract Documents shall be made available by contacting the Engineering Division at 781-979-
4172 or dardizzoni@cityofmelrose.org.  All requests must include a company name, address, con-
tact name, contact phone number, email address, and request for access to the bid documents
for the Melrose 2020 Water Main Improvements Project.

Each Bid shall be submitted in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders and be accompanied
by a Bid Security in the amount of five percent (5%) of the Total Bid Price.  The Successful Bidder
must furnish a 100 percent Performance Bond and a 100 percent Payment Bond with a surety
company acceptable to the Owner, the City of Melrose.  The bidding and award of this Contract
will be under the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 30, Section 39M.  Minimum Wage Rates as deter-
mined by the Deputy Director of the Department of Labor and Workforce Development under the
provision of M.G.L., Chapter 149, Section 26 to 27H, as amended, apply to this Project.  

If the bidder views/obtains the plans and specifications from a source other than those noted in
this Advertisement for Bids, the accuracy and/or completeness of the bid documents cannot be
guaranteed and the bidder assumes the responsibility for obtaining any additional information
regarding the project, including addenda that may be required for bidding.  Failure to acknowledge
addenda issued during bidding shall designate a bid as non-responsive.

Authorized by: Elena Proakis Ellis, P.E.
Director of Public Works

Jay Coy, P.E., PMP
Deputy City Engineer
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